
 
 

2025 Election Committee Clarification #2 
(Posted on SEIU Local 1021 Website 10/30/24) 

 
The SEIU 1021 Local-wide Election Committee is notifying SCU members that Santa Clara University (SCU) workers, 
organized as part of SEIU 1021, will be added to Region C. This adjustment allows SCU members to participate in the 
upcoming 2025 Local-wide elections for Regional Vice President and BFC elections. 
 
For this upcoming election only, Santa Clara University workers will be included under Alameda County, enabling SCU 
members to participate in the Alameda County Area Representative elections. 
 
The Executive Board will address the establishment of a separate county area board seat(s) for Santa Clara University 
members per Local-wide bylaws within one year following the conclusion of the 2025 Local-wide elections. 
  


